
Superintendent of Schools
Phone:  269-695-8401 Fax:  269-695-8450
401 West Chicago Street Buchanan, Michigan 49107

September 29, 2021

Dear Buck Families,

Tonight at 11:59 p.m. Berrien County Health Department will rescind the order
requiring the use of face masks by individuals in pre-kindergarten through
grade 12 in educational settings.

For Buchanan Community Schools, this means that starting tomorrow,
September 30, 2021, students, staff, and visitors will have the option of
wearing masks just as we did during the first week of school.

Masks will still be required on all school buses based on federal mandates.

Mitigation measures such as masks, being socially distanced, and washing
hands are still highly recommended and encouraged and have been proven
to decrease the spread of the virus.

We will continue to implement our policies and our Return to Learn plan to
ensure a safe and healthy environment is available for all students.

Thank you for your support as we do our best to adjust to this ever-changing
landscape.

Educationally yours,

Patricia L. Robinson
Superintendent of Buchanan Community Schools


